MEMORANDUM

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development

DATE: April 20, 2006

SUBJECT: ZBA 06-06: 302 W. Loy Street

The Village Board of Trustees continued the zoning variance request for the property at 302 W. Loy Street (ZBA 06-06) to the April 20, 2006 meeting in order to allow the petitioner to provide alternative drawings. In working with his architect, the petitioner was unable to provide any alternative designs that he felt were suitable for the property. As such, the petitioner wishes to move forward with the petition with the original plans that were submitted with the rear yard encroachment.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the petition.

H:\CD\WORDUSER\ZBA Cases\2006\ZBA 06-06\WTL referral memo2.doc